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VI. COMMUNICATIONS TO THE BOARD 
 
 

Information Only 
 
 

Overview of the Common Core Standards 
 

 Mrs. Diana Ezell 
 Dr. Fred Hill 
 Mrs. Glenda Scott 

 
Deputy Superintendent Diana Ezell, Assistant Superintendent 
Fred Hill, and Executive Director Glenda Scott will present the 
status of Mississippi’s efforts to move from the Mississippi 
Curriculum Frameworks to the Common Core Standards.  
Additionally, the presenters will see input for developing the 
timeline of changing TPSD’s curriculum to the Common Core 
Standards. 

 

 


